
CABINET – 21 DECEMBER 2010 
 

ITEM 5 – PETITIONS AND PUBLIC ADDRESS 
 
Petition 
 
Ms Sarah Eddie – Petition against the proposed closure of Headington 
Library 
 
For information there are also 9 other current epetitions, 7 of which relate to 
specific library closures, with deadlines for signature varying from 27 January 
2011 to 22 February 2011.  These can be viewed on the Council’s website. 
 
Public Address 
 
The Leader of the Council has agreed the following requests to address the 
meeting:- 
 

Item Speaker 

6, Financial Monitoring Cllr Alan Armitage 

7. Draft Corporate Plan Cllr Zoe Patrick 

8. Service & Resource Planning Sarah Lazenby, Oxford Save Our 
Services 

Neil Clark, Vice-Chairman, Save 
Botley Library campaign 

Emma  Jones, active member on 
several local voluntary groups 

Cllr Altaf-Khan, local member 
Cllr Zoe Patrick, local member 
Cllr Alan Armitage 

9. Annual Report by the 
Commission for Social Care 
Inspection on Adult Social Services 

Cllr Jenny Hannaby 

10. Henley Primary School 
provision 

Jo Edmondson, Chair of Governors, 
Trinity School 



CA5 

11A. Oxfordshire Concessionary 
Fares scheme:  

Mr M. Hugh-Jones – member of the 
public 

Mrs B. Standingford – member of the 
public 

Cllr David Turner 

12. Amendments Required in Fair 
Funding Formula for Schools from 
April 2011 

None 

13. CfBT Advice & Guidance – 
Pension Liabilities 

Cllr Alan Armitage 

 


